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PC Public  Comments

Mesa Verde  United  Methodist  Church-1701  Baker  Street

I live just  around  the  corner  from  the  Mesa  Verde  United  Methodist  Church  on Baker. I would  like to express  my  desire

that  NO SENIOR HIGH STUDENTS  be included  in the  enrollment  for  the  school  planned  for  the Methodist  Church.  We do

not  want  the  noise  and extra  traffic  that  High School  Students  and their  cars would  create.  Please  DO NOT approve

adding  Senior  High Students  to this  location.  Thank  you,  Diane  McCardle

2977  Ceylon  Drive

Costa Mesa,  California
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